

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

19th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

'Get in the Swim' - Reception Class Swimming Lessons (Paid)

We are pleased to inform you that the swimming lessons with 'Get in the Swim' will be starting on Monday 19th April to Monday 5th July 2021 (excluding half term holiday and non-pupil days).

Each year group will continue to be allocated a day and time in the morning to swim each week – please see table below:

Day	Year Group	
Monday	Year 4	
	Year 5	
Tuesday	Year 1	
	Year 2	
Thursday	Reception	
	Year 6	
Friday *	Year 3	

^{*}Year 3 – additional swimming day on Friday 9th July 2021

You have already paid £40.55, which will cover the cost of the swimming lessons for the summer term.

If you no longer wish for your child to swim please let us know and we will arrange a refund.

On the first swimming lesson your child will be provided with a swimming hat which they need to bring with them on their allocated swimming day along with their swimming costume/trunks and a towel.

The girls swimming costume should be a one piece costume and the boys trunks must be above the knee and preferably similar to cycle shorts. Children are welcome to wear goggles which are of a good fit – the lenses part must NOT sit on the soft part of the eyes and should stick on the face without the strap on the head, this will show that these are suitable for the child. Poorly fitting goggles can lead to permanent eye damage.

If you have any questions please ask your child's class teacher or the office staff.

Yours faithfully

Executive Headteacher

